
 

Does your child start school in  

September 2025?  

If so, we would like to invite you to a tour of our school, 

meet the headteacher and ask any questions you may have 
 

Friday 4th October 

9.30am-11.30am 
 

To book a tour please contact the school office on  

01986 788678 or office@alburgh-denton.stbenets.org 

We believe our school is very special and would very 

much like to share it with you. 

‘Come and find out what our school is really like’ 

********** 

 

Alburgh with Denton C of E Primary Academy 

                      School Road, Alburgh, Norfolk, IP20 0BW 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 

Alongside our open morning we will also be raising money 

for MacMillan Cancer Support 

Please join us for a coffee and cake! 

 

 


